

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

FOR THE STATE COLLEGES

P. O. Box 2008

NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT 06050

TEL, NEW BRITAIN: 203-229-1607

TEL. HARTFORD: 203-566-7373

RESOLUTION

concerning

MASTER OF ARTS

in

BIOLOGY

CENTRAL CONNECTICUT STATE COLLEGE

April 11, 1975

RESOLVED, Under the authority granted the Board of Trustees in Chapter 164, Section 109 and 10-326 of the General Statutes, Central Connecticut State Colleges is hereby authorized to offer a program leading to a Master of Arts in Biology effective September 1975, or as soon thereafter as is feasible, subject to approval by the Commission for Higher Education.

A Certified True Copy:

James A. Frost

Executive Secretary



STATE OF CONNECTICUT

COMMISSION FOR HIGHER EDUCATION

P.O. Box 1320

HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06101

AREA CODE 203 566-3913

June 4, 1975

Dr. James A. Frost, Executive Secretary Board of Trustees for State Colleges P.O. Box 2008 New Britain, Connecticut 06050

Dear Dr. Frost:

This is to confirm that the Commission for Higher Education at its June 3 meeting, based upon the recommendation of the Subcommittee on Coordination of Planning and the Ad Hoc Program Committee, voted planning approval for program development of the following:

Master of Arts in Biology (HEGIS-0401) at Central Connecticut State College

This action was taken by the Commission for Higher Education with the understanding that immediate discussions between the chairpersons of the Biology Departments at Central Connecticut State College and the University of Hartford will take place in order to consider the relationship of the programs at the two institutions.

This favorable coordinating action taken by the Commission is contingent on the availability of appropriate resources and carries the understanding that such program is subject to the usual licensing and accrediting by the Commission for Higher Education and the appropriate professional agency concerned, prior to offering this program.

We wish you success in your planning effort and CHE looks forward to receiving your application for licensure.

Sincerely yours.

Louis Rabineau Chancellor

LR:DY:kkk

cc: President F.D. James

W. H. James

J. McGovern

D. H. Winandy





BOARD OF TRUSTEES

FOR THE STATE COLLEGES

P.O. Box 2008

NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT 06050

TEL. NEW BRITAIN: 203-229-1607

TEL. HARTFORD: 203-566-7373

May 1, 1975

Chancellor Louis Rabineau Commission for Higher Education 340 Capitol Avenue Hartford, Connecticut 06105

Dear Chancellor Rabineau:

Enclosed for transmittal to members of the Subcommittee on the Coordination of Planning (SCP) and the Ad Hoc Program Committee are copies of the proposed Master of Arts Degree program in Biology for Central Connecticut State College. This is the program placed on the agenda of SCP, Tuesday, April 27, 1975.

As indicated at the meeting, the Board of Trustees for State Colleges approved this proposal April 11, 1975. A copy of the resolution is also attached.

Enclosed for distribution with the proposal are related statements and the report of the evaluating committee.

Please contact me if you require any additional data.

Cordially,

Clinton M. Ritchie Executive Officer for Academic Affairs

CMR/eh encs.

President James

Mr. Winandy